
From: Ron Tolhurst  
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2025 5:16 PM 
To: Clerks Public  
Cc: Councillor, Keith Irish - Markham  
Subject: Yonge Corridor Secondary Plan 
  
Dear Councillors; I am concerned there will be a large increase in population along Yonge street with NO 
additional green spaces! Where are the new residents to get a breath of fresh air?  
  
Yours Respectfully, 
Ron Tolhurst 
17 Shieldmark Cres.  
Thornhill L3T 3T6 
 


